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Grace United Learning Center

March 2018 Newsletter
Office Notes:


Reminder: We have ongoing fundraisers at the center! We have a paper retriever that accepts paper as well as cardboard in the lower parking lot. We are continuing to collect ink cartridges and Kennies brand UPCs. Please cut the UPC off each of your IGA products and bring them in! Thank you to everyone for helping make our center grow! 

Treasurer Notes:
Many of our families have taken advantage of the Tuition Express and My Procare features of our billing program which offer options for tuition payments in lieu of cash or a check. Since both features allow for credit card payments, we will no longer accept on site credit card payments at the Center after April 13th .  Payments are automatically processed each Tuesday through Tuition Express. The My Procare link allows you to make a payment from your computer or phone at your convenience. You may sign up for Tuition Express at any time! See Katie for the Tuition Express application or the My Procare link. As always, feel free to email me or request a Billing Inquiry Form from a staff member if you have questions concerning your account. Beth
Classroom notes:


Just a reminder to check your child’s extra clothes for weather appropriate clothing as the seasons begin to change. We do plan to go outside everyday unless weather does not permit.

Art to Remember: Again, this year we will be participating in an Art to Remember Keepsake fundraiser. Students have been busy creating beautiful works of art to send in so you as parents can purchase them on a variety of items! They also make great gifts! A display of different items will be set up on the parent table for you look at so you can see how the products look. Order forms with your child’s individual art work will go home on March 20th. All orders can be placed on the order form or online. Orders will be due April 6th. Please let Ms. Crystal Baker know if you have any questions. 

Important Dates: 
· March 2nd- Wear your pajamas to school and bring a Dr. Seuss Book! 
Let’s celebrate Dr. Seuss’ birthday
· [image: image3.wmf]March 9th: CCPS early dismissal. Afternoon preschool closed, Kind. Prep early dismissal at 11:30
· March 15th- Scholastic Book orders due.
· March 16th- St. Patrick’s Day celebration; remember to wear green.
· March 20th- Claire’s Gourmet Fundraiser will be available for pick up
· March 22nd- No Anchovies Fund Raiser Night. 4-10 pm
· March 30th- GULC Closed for Good Friday 
Months Themes:

Color: Green





Shape: Diamond/Rhombus 
Letters: R, S, T, U




Numbers: 13, 14, 15

Sign Language: Wind



Spanish: Types of Weather

Week 1: Wind & Kites



Week 2: St. Patrick’s Day & Ireland
Week 3: Our State-Maryland


Week 4: Easter


Church News

Grace United Church of Christ is again hosting their Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 24th at 1:00pm. Look for sign-up sheets on the parent boards. Also, mark your calendar for our Basket, Bag & Cash Bingo on Friday, April 20th! See Katie or Crystal for advance tickets.
Upcoming Birthdays:
March 2nd


Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!

March 9th


Happy Birthday to Caleb S.
6 Years Old

March 10th 


Happy Birthday to Stella 

5 Years Old 

March 10th 


Happy Birthday to Benjamin 
5 Years Old 

March 11th 


Happy Birthday to Atlee 

5 Years Old 

March 30th 


Happy Birthday to Logan

4 Years Old

March 31st  


Happy Birthday to Kyler

3 Years Old 








With Care of Children, 




Ms. Katie, Ms. Crystal B., Ms. Natalie,
Ms. Jackie, Ms. Melissa, Ms. Crystal V.,      Ms. Kati, and Ms. Jenna
Helpful Hints to encourage good table manners with Toddlers 
Involve your child in setting the table.

Lead by example and show good table manners yourself.

Your child may feel more inclined to copy your behavior if you promote them to a ‘big’ chair rather than their highchair. Give them the same kind of place setting as yours but don’t give them sharp cutlery.

Explain why table manners are important, including the difference between eating a casual meal at home and being at a formal restaurant or grandma’s house.

Point out the advantages of good table manners. For example, it is difficult for your child to make themselves understood if they are talking with their mouth full.

Grace United Church of Christ Annual Easter Egg Hunt





Saturday, March 24th 1pm


Children ages 10 and under


GUCC Parish Hall


   	  Bring your basket! 








